
TOWN OF BRUNSWICK 
PUBLIC HEARING  

JULY 11, 2019, 6:15 P.M. 
TOWN HALL 

 
Board Members Present: Supervisor Herrington, Councilman Christian, Councilman Sullivan and 
Councilman Casale.  
Board Members Absent: Councilman Balistreri. 
Also Present: Town Clerk, William J. Lewis. 

 
Supervisor Herrington called the meeting to order at 6:15 p.m. and instructed the Town Clerk to read the 
Notice of Public Hearing. The notice had been published in The Record and posted at Town Hall and on 
the Town website. The hearing was for the purpose of accepting public comment on Introductory Local 
Law No. 4 entitled “A Local Law to Amend Chapter 139 of the Code of the Town of Brunswick in 
Relation to the Alternative Tax Exemption for Veterans.” 
 
Supervisor Herrington asked Mr. Andrew Gilchrist, attorney for the planning and Zoning Boards, for a 
brief explanation of Proposed Local Law No. 4. Mr. Gilchrist stated the proposed law would simply put 
the Town of Brunswick Code concerning real property tax exemptions in compliance with New York 
State regulations. 
 
Supervisor Herrington opened the public hearing.  
 
VISITORS WHO WISH TO SPEAK: 
None 
   
Councilman Christian made a motion to close the Public Hearing which was seconded by Councilman 
Casale. Unanimously approved. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
Councilman Christian made a motion to adjourn, which was seconded by Councilman Sullivan. 
Unanimously approved. The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
William J. Lewis 
Town Clerk 


